
       
  

 

 

July 1, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please see highlighted text below for additional guidance. 
 

This letter is to inform you of a change in reporting requirements for Perinatal HIV Rapid 

Testing Monthly Reports. Beginning in April 2020, hospitals were required to send their 

Perinatal HIV Rapid Testing Monthly Reports directly to the Illinois Department of Public 

Health via the DPH.PerinatalHIV@Illinois.gov email address.  As of July 1, 2022, reports are to 

be sent to Mother and Child Alliance (MACA), previously known as Pediatric AIDS Chicago 

Prevention Initiative (PACPI) at the following email address Reports@MACA-us.org.  

 

Please send all future, and previous reports dating back to April 2020 if not previously submitted, 

to MACA.  Please do NOT report any further monthly hospital testing information to the 

Perinatal HIV Reporting System as this system is being retired.  All perinatal HIV testing reports 

should be sent to Reports@Maca-US.org. Staff from MACA may contact you to confirm data 

received or to resolve reporting issues with data submitted to IDPH between April 2020 and June 

2022. 

The updated forms with revised contact information are attached. If you have any questions, 

please contact Christi S. Jackson, Perinatal Prevention and Surveillance Administrator, via work 

cell phone at 312-533-7252 or email at christi.jackson@illinois.gov. 

 

 

 

Thank you,                        Thank you, 
 

 

 

 

 
` 

Christi Jackson  Anne Statton   
Perinatal Prevention and Surveillance Administrator  Executive Director 

Office of Disease Control, HSST Section  Mother and Child Alliance 

122 S. Michigan Ave., 7th Floor  917 W. 18th Street, Suite 213 

Chicago, IL 60603  Chicago, IL 60608 

Office: 312-814-1328/Cell: 312-533-7252  Office: 312-334-0974/Fax: 312-334-0973 

christi.jackson@illinois.gov  anne@maca-us.org 
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